
Newsletter 
For the week of March 27- 31     Second Grade  

Reading- We will be reading a Native American story called The Goat in the Rug. 

This will go along with our weaving projects in art. We will be working on multi-

meaning words and summarizing.  Our test will be on Thursday due to the field trip. 

English – We will be working on subject verb agreement. 

Spelling – Normal week for spelling.  Words will come home on Monday, sentences 

on Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and final test on Friday. (Before we leave on 

the field trip). 

Math – We will continue to work with 3- and 4-digit numbers. 

Science – none this week. 

Social Studies - We have started our Native American unit.  We will be comparing 

and contrasting how different tribes lived. 

Share Time - Item of your choice 

Reminders - 

o Music Program – Thursday, March 30 - Send students to classroom at 6:20. 

Performance begins at 6:30 for 2nd grade.  Students are to wear nice school 

clothes. 

o Field Trip – Friday, March 31 – leave school around 9:30 – return around 

2:45. We go to Remington Nature Center first.  They open at 10:00. 

o Four Book reports are due March 31 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

 

 


